A Cancer Benefit for

Steve and Karen (Denny) Fall

Karen was diagnosed with breast cancer in early November (just days after
becoming a Grandma for the first time!). She recently underwent a successful
bilateral mastectomy.

A new diagnosis, however, has indicated a very aggressive and invasive cancer.
Treatment for this cancer will involve chemotherapy and radiation. Karen is a self-
employed business owner (residential and business cleaning). Her treatments start
January 4, and will likely mean she’ll have to scale back her cleaning accounts,
resulting in loss of income. Medical costs alone are going to cause a significant
strain for Karen and Steve, so we’re looking to you to help them out.

A benefit will be held Saturday, January 22, 2010, 12:00 p.m. until 4:00 p.m.
The Settlement, 698 200" Ave. in Somerset, Wisconsin.
Lunch (goodwill offering), Karaoke, Raffle Drawings and Silent Auction

Raffle tickets are available now. Cost is $1 per ticket.
Winning tickets will be drawn for many great prizes.
(Prizes to include gift cards, gift baskets, etc. — many items being added daily.)
Need not be present at the benefit to win.

To purchase raffle tickets — we’ll send them anywhere in the country! — please
contact Sherri at sherri.lincoln@gmail.com

Checks can be made payable to Karen Fall; please send to Sherri Lincoln, PO Box
700, Anoka, MN 55303.

Silent auction and raffle donations are being accepted as well. Please contact Sherri
at the e-mail address above if you’d like to donate.
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